
 

October 24, 2024 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
DELIVERY RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
Tim Kruse 
General Manager 
Miller Electric Mfg., LLC 
1635 West Spencer Street 
Appleton, Wisconsin, 54914 
Email:  tim.kruse@millerwelds.com 
 
Dear Tim Kruse: 
 
Enclosed is a file-stamped Expedited Settlement Agreement (ESA) which resolves the EPA’s alleged 
violations in the matter of Miller Electric Mfg., docket no. CAA-05-2025-0011.  As indicated by the filing 
stamp on its first page, we filed the ESA with the Regional Hearing Clerk on October 24, 2024. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this case to James Bonar-Bridges, Associate Attorney, (312) 353-
6316. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Juliane Grange 
Regional Hearing Clerk 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5 

 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Gunnar Brown, Brown.Gunnar@epa.gov 

Maria Hill, Maria.Hill@wisconsin.gov  
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